
The City of Bellevue is working on a 
project to reduce vehicle speeds on 
NE 28th Street. Respond to the short, 
anonymous survey available at  
BellevueWA.gov/NE-28th-Street-Survey 
or by scanning the QR code by  
September 6, 2024.

Take survey about reducing  
vehicle speeds on NE 28th Street

For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable modification requests please phone at least 48 hours in advance 425-452-7925 
(voice) or email ghagstrom@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding modifications, contact the City of Bellevue ADA, Title VI, and 
Equal Opportunity Officer at ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov. TR
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